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Elysian Street Construction  
St. George Street to Penwarden Street 

Public Information Centre 
 
The City of St. Thomas has finalized the design of the Elysian Street Construction project with construction 
expected to begin in the spring of 2024. The work includes replacement of sanitary sewers, watermain, storm 
sewers, roadwork, curb and sidewalk along Elysian Street from St. George Street to Penwarden Street, and 
East Street from Elysian Street to the North Limits. The Elysian Street Construction project implements the 
City’s “Complete Streets” philosophy to enhance accessibility for all road users including vehicles, cyclists, 
and pedestrians of all ages and abilities. Sidewalk located on the south side of Elysian Street will be removed 
to provide enough space within the right of way for boulevard and accessible sidewalk on the north side of 
Elysian Street meeting the AODA criteria.   
 
In conjunction with the work on Elysian Street, the City plans to change Pearl Street from one-way to two 
way traffic.  Existing on-street parking on Pearl Street will remain in place with no changes. 
 
We invite you to a drop-in style Public Information Centre where you can learn more about this project, view 
the plans and discuss the proposed improvements with City staff.  
 

Public Information Centre: 
 

Date: • Wednesday, February 21, 2024 
Time: • 6:00 – 7:00 pm (drop in anytime) 
Location: • City Hall, Room 304 (Level 3)  

545 Talbot Street, St. Thomas 
Purpose: • Informal drop-in style PIC where you can view the construction plans and ask 

questions of City staff 
 

Project Details: 
 

Location: • Elysian Street – St. George Street to Penwarden 
Street  
East Street – Elysian St. to North Limits 
 

For more information please 
contact the Project Manager: 
Cory Pietrzak, C. Tech 
City of St. Thomas 
545 Talbot Street, Box 520 
St. Thomas, Ontario. N5P 3V7 
519-631-1680, Ext. 4179 
cpietrzak@stthomas.ca 

Schedule: • Spring – Summer 2024 
 

Scope of 
Work: 

• Elysian & East Street – Replacement of sanitary 
sewer, watermain, roadway, curb and sidewalk 
 

 
For more information on what to expect during construction, please visit our Frequently Asked Questions 
page at:  www.stthomas.ca (click the Construction tab, then click the FAQ tab on left side of page) 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

Cory Pietrzak, C. Tech 
Project Technologist 
Environmental Services Department 

http://www.stthomas.ca/

